Union Qil and Gas Division: Central Region

Union Oil Company of California
Post Office Box 2620, Casper, Wyoming 82601
Telephone (307) 234-1563

uniaén

June 28, 1973

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Attention: Mrs. Mary P. Clark

Re: Jicarilla 481 No. 1 (C-20)
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

As requested by your letter of June 26, we are returning Federal Form
9-331 C, Application for Permit to Drill, and New Mexico 0il Conserva-
tion Commission Form C~-102, Well Location and Acreage Dedication Plat,
for the above well, with the additional information.

You will also find enclosed a copy of a letter to the U.S.G.S. request-
ing that information regarding subject well be kept confidential. We
will appreciate it if your office will also keep said information from
open file until twelve months from spud date.

Very truly yours,

UNION OIL COMPANY OF CALIFORNIA
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R.” G. Ladd, Jr.
District Drilling Superintendent
I
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